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GRADE 8 (TERM 4 - 2017) 
 

R.H. Du Plessis 
D.T. Mahara 
R.S.L Veerasamy 
N.F. Mofati 
O. Motsoagae 
J.L. Erasmus 
T.M. Ramushu 
M. Sibda 
M. Gwarinda 
T.G. Tsotetsi  

GRADE 9 (TERM 4 - 2017) 
 

I.V. Mahloko 
L. Tsotetsi 
L.N. Ndlovu 
E.F. Bristow 
R. Thorpe 
S. Pelati 
M.J.M. Javarro 
E. Hoffmann 
J.K.S. Province 
S. Hlatywayo  

GRADE 10 (TERM 4 - 2017) 
 

K.M. Nkosi 
D.T. Kelly 
K. Mbonani 
B.R. Maxwell 
E.T. Ponte da Silva 
A.N.S. Nhlapo 
T. Fernandes 
D.D. Doller 
D. Pillay 
M.J. Buitendag  

GRADE 11 (TERM 4 - 2017) 
 

G.D. da Silva 
T. Boani 
D.A. Lucatti 
S. Kodisang 
D. Lennox 
L.K. Merber 
K. Moeletsi 
L.C.G Themba 
D.J. Yong 
T.E. Yingwane  

Grade 8: The Robin Van Ginkel Trophy όƘƛƎƘŜǎǘ ƻǾŜǊŀƭƭ ƳŀǊƪǎύ  - R.H. du Plessis 
Grade 9:  The Ross Eshmade Memorial Trophy όƘƛƎƘŜǎǘ ƻǾŜǊŀƭƭ ƳŀǊƪǎύ - I.V. Mahloko 
Grade 10: The Scott Trophy όƘƛƎƘŜǎǘ ƻǾŜǊŀƭƭ ƳŀǊƪǎύ    - K.M. Nkosi 
 
Honours Awards:  D.T. Kelly  
    B. Kodisang  
    K. Mbonani 
 
Strakosh Memorial Bursary: L. Mosia 
     E.T. Ponte da Silva    
     T. Boani 
     S.S. Makgalemele 
 
Academic Half Colours: K. Mbonani   D.T. Kelly 
    A.N.S. Nhlapo  K.M. Nkosi 
    T. Fernandes  S. Kodisang 
    D.D. Doller   D.A. Lucatti 
    E.T. Ponte da Silva  T. Boani 
    B.R. Maxwell  D. Lennox 
  
Congratulations to ALL the prize winners for your excellent achievement in 2017! 

Honours Evening Results for Grade 8 - 11 (2017)  

We wish to thank our parents for their continued support.   We raised R 1251.07 
last month and R802.42 this month.  It takes only a swipe to  support SBHS.    
See our D6 for more information and more exciting news about the MySchool 
Card App now available. 

mailto:sbhs@sbhs.co.za
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Our condolences go to the Marule, Nicholls, Nkosi and Schutte families for their 
tragic loss.   
 
It is not easy to let go of those we love.  Know our thoughts are with you. 

GRADE 8 - 2018 
 
On 16 January the grade 8ôs lined up outside 
the hall for their first day at Springs Boysô High 
School.  Some of the learners were very  
nervous.  
 
There was a ñMeet and Greetò with the SLC, 
where they introduced themselves, followed by 
an orientation session, where the learners were 
taken around the school, to familiarise  
themselves with the layout of the school. 
 
They completed a training session to conquer and understand how the ITSI system works.  They then ended the day 
with coaching in various athletics field events. 
 
During the first two weeks of school, the grade 8ôs wore their primary school uniforms and were assigned tasks for each 
day as part of their orientation.   
 
They were tasked with bringing an egg to school - to be their friend and as the days passed had to dress up as a bird.  
This represented them ñhatchingò from primary school life to become a true Springs Boysô High School citizen. 
 
On 26 and 27 January 2018 the orientation came to an end with the Grade 8 Camp at Credenda.  The boys boarded 
the bus on Friday 26 January, unsure of what to expect and where they were going. 
 
On arrival at the camp grounds, we were met by the friendly staff of Credenda and shown to our dorms where we would 
eventually sleep. 
 
The first activity at the camp was a lesson in brotherhood and how to stand together and help each other to overcome 
some of the obstacles put in their way. 
 
As the day passed the boys got to know each other and also the SLC better.  Our SLC members were a great example 
of what it means to be part of Springs Boysô High School and the true meaning of brotherhood. 
 
The grade 8ôs learned the School Song and School Prayer, and were given some time to kick back and relax before 
dinner was served.   
 
As expected the night march provided a lot of fun and some very tired learners were eventually sent to bed for some 
well deserved rest.   
 
The following morning there were more fun activities and some talented actors were discovered amongst our boys.  The 
SLC members stood together and entertained the crowd with the teachers also enjoying their moment of fame. 
 
We were then treated to a morning walk in nature with beautiful surroundings before heading back.  The grade 8ôs were 
officially knighted as learners of Springs Boysô High, and the transformation of birds hatched from eggs was completed.  
They were set free to spread their wings - may they make the most of their time at Springs Boysô High by working hard 
and being successful. 
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ATHLETICS 
 
The 2018 season kicked off  with our tabloids, where every 
learner was given the opportunity to try out for a place in his 
inter-house team. 
 
The annual inter-house meeting took place at Germiston Sta-
dium on Tuesday 23/01/2018. 
 
The final results were as follows: 
 
1st  - Selcourt  
2nd  - Struben 
3rd  - Cassel 
4th  - Selection 
 

On Thursday, 25/01/2018, we hosted an exciting invitational meeting, again at Germiston Stadium, against Die Anker 
and Boksburg High.  Our next meeting, on Friday 02/02/2018, we travelled to Hoërskool Akasia.  From all accounts  
everyone enjoyed this event. 
 
We were greatly disappointed when the Inter-Tech rained out.  Super Inter-High took place at Sasolburg and the results 
have already been posted to our D6 and Facebook platforms.  Greater Springs took place at Hoërskool Hugenote.  Re-
sults from this will be posted soon on our D6 and Facebook platforms. 
 
The season was scheduled to close on Friday 16 February at Hoërskool Hugenote, but yet again the weather impeded 
and track events were postponed due to excessive rain. 
 
We thank all our coaches and officials for their enthusiasm and support. 

INTER-HOUSE SWIMMING 
 
Both staff and boys had a splashing time at this years annual inter-house 
swimming gala, where all learners were urged to participate and support their 
house on 22 January 2018. 
 
There were excellent performances from both our juniors and seniors, and the 
true sense of brotherhood was experienced when stronger swimmers from  
respective houses assisted swimmers across the pool to the finishing line. 
 
Impressive life guard skills were also demonstrated by Mr Coertzen who also 
got his feet wet. 
 
The spirit was alive and kicking and the competitive vibe was astounding. 
 
Congratulations to all the swimmers and the winning house.   
 
Results as follows: 
 
1st - Selcourt 
2nd - Selection 
3rd - Struben 
4th - Cassel 
 
Remember that every champion was once a contender who never gave up.  
Just keep on swimming, swimming, swimming. 
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SELCOURT HOUSE 
 
The year has started  off with a major bang!  As Selcourt finished 2017 in second place, we 
were eager to get the House competition started for 2018. 
 
Going full steam ahead, Selcourt has achieved first place in the Inter-house Cross Country, 
Swimming and Athletics. 
 
Keep up the hard work and dedication Selcourt.  Never settle for average.  We are proud of 
you all! 

CASSEL HOUSE 
 
The beginning of 2018 presented new challenges for Cassel House.  Cassel showed great 
spirit  throughout, by supporting our boys participating in inter-house activities. 
 
Congratulations to the boys who participated in athletics, cross country and swimming with 
their show of character and determination shown in the respective activities. 
 
Casselôs goal is to be the house everyone wasn't to be a part of.  With the continued support of 
the house, it will be an exciting year ahead filled with commitment, participation and most of all, 
enjoyment for every member of Cassel. 

STRUBEN HOUSE 
 
The year started on a different note, compared too 2017.  On that note I must add that we 
are looking forward to an amazing year of challenges. 
 
We have a house full of motivated boys that really want to participate in everything.  So if 
you are looking for us, we will be at the top of the board. 
 
 

INTER-HOUSE CROSS COUNTRY 
 
The  inter-house cross country took place on Friday 19 January.  Our athletes looked impressive in their various house 
colours.  The whole school participated with the objective of collecting the most points for their respective houses. 
 
With no lack of sunshine, the cross country made for a truly pleasant experience for everyone. 
 
The results were as follows: 
 
Juniors: 1st - Struben  Seniors: 1st - Selcourt   Overall: 1st - Selcourt 
  2nd - Selcourt    2nd - Selection     2nd - Struben 
  3rd - Cassel    3rd - Struben     3rd  - Cassel 
  4th - Selection    4th - Cassel     4th - Selection 
 
Congratulations to Selcourt as overall winners for 2018. 

SELECTION HOUSE 
 
Despite it being the Year of the Dog in the Chinese calendar the Rhino has once again set it 
sights on the pole position.  This must however not be taken for granted even if Selection has 
managed to win for three consecutive years.  
 
The team knows that this is not easy and that hard work and consistent participation is key.  
Our motto is, ñDo not underestimate your opponentò and with highly competitive rivalry all year 
round, we cannot afford to become complacent. Motivation must be in the front of or minds and 
remembering our value must fuel that fire. 
 
Value in ourselves é value in others é value in our abilities é value in the time we have to 
show our worth é and last but never least é Value in our brand é GO SELECTION! 
 
How will we be valued at the end of this year? 


